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 Michael Gould SUPC2016/1112/P 14/04/2016  17:28:53 Our comment are:

- we need continual access to our front driveway and want assurances that we will not be blocked by 

deliveries or refuse collection during the works

- we want assurances that there will be no building noise at weekends

- we request that the works commence after June 24, 2016 to avoid interruption of our daughter's A 

level revision

- we assume that normal building codes and standards will apply to the works

188 Goldhurst 

Terrace

NW6 3HN

Page 11 of 38


